
M I S S I O N  U P D AT E

BARCELONA 
During the month of July, we were involved in a
variety of activities in Barcelona and elsewhere

in Catalunya. I had the honor of preaching a
Tagalog service at IPC where one lady was

baptized in the name of Jesus! Jaecob and Yari
attended a youth convention in the nearby city
of Martorell, while I worked on projects for the

church. I continued to be involved with life
groups (I taught one in Spanish!), participated

in a prayer walk through Sant Boi, and spoke at
Mujeres de Fe, a ladies event hosted by IPC.
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Thank you for your support!  Please continue covering us in prayer!
#sagradafamiliamcgee2025 

ANDORRA
We spent a day in beautiful Andorra, a small,
mountainous country on the border between

Spain and France. Currently, the church there
can only have service about once a month and

the RKR team was asked to cover the July
service. I played the keyboard and led the

praise team. Bro Josh Aguilera preached an
excellent message. Such a sweet presence of
the Lord filled that hotel conference room. The
people there are so hungry for God and long to

hear the Word preached more frequently.
Please pray for Andorra!


